
 

 
August 20th, 2019 
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Due to a water main repair in front of Sulphur High School, the right lane of Sycamore at 
Pine Street will be closed Friday, August 23rd from 8:00am until completion. Please 
prepare for traffic delays in this area.   


